
 
 

 

 

Official Notice - Solicitation Non-Award  
RFP 24-053 Cost Management Data Analytics Consultant 
 
May 13, 2024 
 
This notice serves to notify the public that solicitation RFP 24-053 Cost Management Data 
Analytics Consultant is being withdrawn/canceled and will have an official status of non-
award.  
 
The Evaluation Committee met publicly on May 13, 2024, 3:00 PM (ET) and made a 
unanimous decision to issue a non-award. This decision is made all in accordance with the 
RFP 24-053 document issued on January 26, 2024, Section 4.3 Contract Award, page 12.  
 
As the University evaluates the needs of the university it is possible that a solicitation may 
be issued in the future.  All potential respondents are encouraged to check the 
Procurement website for information as these needs are assessed.    
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andrea Cashell 

 
Andrea Cashell 
Director, Procurement  
acashell@floridapoly.edu  
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